February 6, 2012
Fred C. Arfman, P.E.

Isaacson & Arfman, P.A.

128 Monroe St. NE

Albuquerque, NM 87108

Re:
Lowes Subdivision Lot 3 
Grading and Drainage Plan 

Engineer’s Stamp dated 1-24-12 (A14/D006B)

Dear Mr. Arfman,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 1-24-12, the above referenced plan can not be approved for a Grading Permit or Building Permit until the following comments are addressed:
· Provide an analysis showing that the replacement of the “C” inlet with a “D” Inlet will not cause an unacceptable amount of bypass flow. Can the inlet be moved to the east?

· A floodplain permit is required for phase one.

Before phase two can be approved, a LOMR is required of this area since the area is an AO flood zone. Mr. Chuck Easterling has been working on a LOMR for the entire area since 1998. Contacting Mr. Easterling on the progress of the LOMR would assist you on how soon you may be able to proceed with phase two. A floodplain permit is required.
Hydrology is requesting that all proposed landscape areas are depressed to retain/infiltrate the moisture that falls on them. 

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986 or Rudy Rael at 924-3977.







Sincerely,







Curtis Cherne, P.E., CFM.






Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.







Development and Building Services
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